
 
 
 
 
 
 

I hope you are as excited as we are to start this new year of preschool.  We can’t wait to 

meet you and your family so we have scheduled a fun night for you to explore the 

preschool and play some games, make something and enjoy a special treat.  Remember to 

bring your smile as well so that I can take a photo of you.  I hope that you can join us on 

Thursday, August 30th from 6 – 8pm.   
 

As the school year is about to begin, the following information will be helpful: 
 

We will start each morning promptly at 9:00am.  You will be able to drop your child off 

starting at 8:45am each morning.  At the end of the day (12Noon) the children will be 

brought up to the narthex for pick up.  If you need to pick up early, please go around to 

the double glass doors at the end of the Mt. Zion side of the building and ring the bell. 
 

When your child has a birthday to celebrate you may send a treat to school, just let us 

know in advance please. 
 

If you need to reach us during school hours, call the church office at 384-3855. 
 

Below is a list of items to bring with you on September 4th  (the first day of school): 

 Backpack (large enough to hold crafts) 

 Lunchbox with a small snack and a drink 

 A complete change of clothes in a zipper bag with your name on it 

 2 rolls of paper towels 

 1 large container of wet wipes 

 Paperwork (current immunization form, background check form (if you wish to 

volunteer in the classroom), signed back page of the welcome letter and any special 

instructions you have for us) 

 First tuition payment ($150 per month) 

 2 glue sticks and a pack of 24 crayons 

 

With your help, this is going to be a wonderful year!! 
 

Hope to see you on August 30th at 6pm for our Open House.  If you have any questions, 

contact me at beth.h.webster@gmail.com or call the church office at 384-3855. 

 

 

Ms. Beth, Preschool Director 
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